
Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to object  t o  t h e  two  above planning applications on Hilltop Road, NW6. 

I unders tand  t h e  deadline for commen t s  has b e e n  extended. 

The applicant has submi t ted  n u m e r o u s  and r epea t ed  a pplicationnfor thin n i t e ' a n d  has consistently failed 
t o  consult or  engage  with local residents. 

We  also believe t ha t  t h e  application for a certificate of  lawfulness goes  beyond Permit ted Development 
rights. 

As with o u r  commen t s  on t h e  previous application, w e  urge t h e  applicant to submit  an application for hill 
planning permission with revised and detai led plans. We  would also urge him t o  fully engage with his 
neighbours  and t h e  local residents '  association. 

Your sincerely, 

James  Earl 
(Chair, Fortune Green  Si West  Hampstead Neighbourhood Development  Forum) 
www.ndpviresthampstead.org.uk 


